
Notes from the Treasurer, Trish Freed 

The Treasurer and Budget Committee are pleased to announce that the LWV - PWFA 

Board has approved the proposed budget for FY 23-24.   Members will have the 

opportunity to vote to approve or amend the budget at the biennial meeting on May 

21st.  

 

 

  



 

 


